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Construction crews will start
work Monday on a $1.5 million
project to widen and strengthen

the Highway 129-Highway 1
overpass bridge, and repave
about 1.2 miles of Riverside
Road from th¥ freeway to the
Southern Pacific railroad tracks.

Highway 1 wi¥be closed at
Highway 129 in both directions
from 10 pm. to 5 am. during
the evening and early morning
on Tuesday, Wednesday and

Thursday. SEP 2 7] 1997/

Traffic will be detoured off
Highway 1 via the interchange
off- and on-ramps. Construction
engineer John Prokop said de-
toured traffic will move slowly,
but should proceed smoothly.

The contract was awarded to
RGW Construction of Fremont,
said Caltrans spokeswoman
Lisa Murphy.

The work will take 8-9 months
to complete.




